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Getting needed care is important to your foster child’s health. The Department of Child 
Services requires that foster children regularly seek preventive care.  
 

How to earn a reward 
We make it easy for you: 

1  Complete all activities that apply. See below for details. 
2  We receive verification that these activities were completed.  
3  We send you a gift card.  

 
2024 Hoosier Care Connect Rewards for Foster Children 
Earn $150 in gift cards when your foster child completes all activities on the below 
checklist: 

 

Complete a Health Needs Screening. This is a brief survey that takes only a 
few minutes to complete. Call Member Services and ask to complete your 
HNS.  

 

Connect with a Care Manager at UnitedHealthcare and complete a detailed 
health assessment. This will help us connect you with additional support 
and services that benefit your foster child. 

 

 

Visit the dentist twice a year. This credit is earned after the first visit has 
been completed. 

 

 

Take your foster child to see their primary medical provider (PMP) for a well 
visit or check-up.  
 

 
Members in foster care who turn 13 years old during 2024 can also earn an additional 
$50 gift card:  
 

 

Get your foster child immunized. One dose of Tdap, meningococcal, and 
complete human papillomavirus vaccines by the child’s 13th birthday.  

 
Keep your address up to date 
We need a good mailing address when we send a gift card.  
 
Questions? 
Call Member Services at 1-800-832-4643. We are available Mon-Fri, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
Eastern Time. TTY users may dial 711. You can also visit myuhc.com/communityplan to 
learn more about our 2024 Special Rewards Program. 


